
Green Snohomish 
 

Please add our organizational endorsement to the plan proposed by EMEA to thoroughly
rehabilitate and restore the Edmonds Marsh to a condition of functional, genuine estuarial marsh,
supporting all the wildlife, hydrologic and ecosystem roles it once had before it was taken over by
industry. Much progress has been made already, let it continue on this path to become what it once
was: a clean and bright part of the Puget Sound world we can all enjoy and be proud of, sharing it in
health with our avian, piscine, invertebrate and vegetative brothers and sisters. 
-Don Dillinger and Bonny Headley, Co-Chairs, Green Snohomish


